Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Meeting of the technical workgroup associated with the Governor’s Action Team on Energy and Climate Change to continue discussion of policy issues regarding the development of a comprehensive Energy and Climate Change Action Plan that will address statewide greenhouse gas reductions specified in Executive Order 07-127 that was previously scheduled on Friday, September 26, 2008 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. has been canceled and will be rescheduled for a future date in October.
For more information, you may contact: Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Attn: Allena Nelson (allena.nelson@dep.state.fl.us), Office of Strategic Planning, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., M.S. 18, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000 or by calling (850)245-2002.
